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Key Government 
Measures 

 

 
Bowls NZ 

Recommendations for 
Bowling Clubs 

 

 
 

“Best Practice” at the Bowling Club 
 

 
 
Border entry measures 
to minimise risk of 
importing COVID-19 
cases. 
 
Intensive testing for 
COVID-19 
 
Rapid contact tracing 
of any positive case. 
 
Schools and 
workplaces are open 
and must operate 
safely. 
 
Physical distancing 
encouraged. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Bowling clubs may open 
but with limitations (see 
Best Practice - at right) 
 
 

 
 
 
Bowls activity (any discipline) is permitted. 
 
Clubhouse capacity restricted to (recommended) 100 persons maximum 
 
Club events and competitions (including AGMs, prizegivings, etc.) are 
permitted providing the above capacity restriction is observed. 
  
Cleaning and hygiene protocols to be strictly observed (including hand 
sanitiser available throughout clubhouse for members and guests.) 

 
 
Disclaimer: Bowls New Zealand are not experts on pandemics and therefore all NZ Government and Ministry of 
Health information, guidelines and directives supersede this information. We have created this set of guidelines to 
inform the bowls community as to how Bowls NZ is responding to Covid-19 and to provide recommendations as to 
what we believe is the best course of action for centres and bowling clubs. 
 


